
COVID-19 has led to changes in the way we attend meetings. With virtual      
meetings becoming the norm, we urge you to make the 7th Tradition              
electronically at: www.oaregion6.org/en/about-2/contributions-new/  

The work of Region 6 still goes on. We continue to 

provide scholarships, maintain the website and 

spread the message of recovery. 

If you are affected by the impact of COVID-19 changes, we hope you 

will remember the 7th Tradition and give as you are able. 

Suggestions to keep our services going:  

 Use an envelope to keep your own personal 7th Tradition for each 

meeting you attend. 

 Make a direct online donation to Region 6:                     

www.oaregion6.org/en/about-2/contributions-new/ or mail to: 

     Region 6 Treasurer 
     P.O.Box 644 
     Peabody, MA 01960   

 

Very Important Message 
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